
 

 

 

Councilmember González 

 

Amendment to Council Bill 118798 

Substitute Section 4 

 

 

Section 4. By April 10, 2017, City Light will provide the Council’s Energy and 

Environment Committee with a detailed analysis of costs, benefits, and potential risks of 

participation in the CAISO EIM as the information becomes available to support the 

Council’s decision about its participation in the market. 

 


